
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt RIch 

Date:​ May 20, 2025 

Re:​ Approve Change Order to Video System Installation 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve a change order to the video system 
installation at a cost of $4,945.87. 

 

Background Information: 

In the process of installing the video security system, Imperial Surveillance has discovered 
that some of the wiring runs exceed the 300 foot limit for effective operation. Imperial, 
Net56, and the district have worked through a variety of potential solutions. The best 
solution operationally is to create a new internet switch near the gymnasium for these 
extended runs. We would be able to repurpose one of our current switches for this process, 
but will need to run new wiring, build a rack system, and provide backup support. This 
change order will accomplish this necessary adjustment. 
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